




We understand that these issues are planning and environmental matters that will 
ultimately be addressed by the Planning Commission when this body reviews the permit 
application. However, some of these issues are critical to the siting and design of the 
proposed single-family dwelling for which the ORB will provide advice and a 
recommendation. Therefore, it is requested that this technical information be afforded to 
the ORB, so that the Board is aware of the site conditions and constraints that greatly 
influence site design and safety. 

In closing, we would like to reiterate that we are not opposed to the development of this 
site. In fact, we support the approval and development of a safe and well-designed 
home ... and, more importantly, we welcome our new neighbors. Our concern is with 
the unique constraints and challenges that come with development of this hillside 
property. We look forward to your considering and addressing our concerns, as well as 
our continued participation in the Design Review process. 

Sincerely, 
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Theresa Campbell 


